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TOPIC DISCUSSION  ACTION NEEDED 

Members Present 

 

1. Vice-Chair: Cheryl Jacobs, Miami Center for Architecture & Design 

2. Valerie Turner, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

3. Robert Ward, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County  

4. Scott Brown, University of Miami, Public Health Sciences  

5. Barbara Martinez-Guerrero, Dream In Green 

6. Camila Bernal, United Way 

7. Daniel Padilla – Ocean Conservancy 

8. Rafael Alberti, University of Miami 

 

Teleconference 

 

9. Kevin Walford, Miami-Dade Transportation Planning Organization 

 

 

 

 

Welcome and 

Introductions 

The Health and Built Environment Committee of the Consortium for a Healthier 

Miami-Dade was brought to order at 10:01 a.m. by Cheryl Jacobs.  

 

All members of the committees introduced themselves at the beginning of the 

meeting. 

 

 

Review and Approval 

of Minutes 

The committee approved the January 2020 Meeting minutes at 10:03 a.m. with a 

motion from Valerie Turner and a second from Scott Brown.    

 

 

Dream-in-Green 

Presentation 

Barbara Martinez-Guerrero, Executive Director of Dream-in-Green, delivered a 

presentation on the work of her organization, and fielded questions from those 

present.  
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Workplan Infographic 

The committee briefly reviewed an infographic with activities from the recently 

approved workplan. The committee will take a closer look at the infographic before the 

next planned meeting and discuss what activities from the infographic it may want to 

select for completion.       

. 

Partner Updates 

Several partners shared updates on the status of their work and their organizations: 

 

• Kevin Walford shared that his organization recently completed its 

Bicycle/Pedestrian Master Plan.  

• Valerie Turner shared information on the Consortium’s annual event and 

award ceremony, scheduled for Friday, October 2, 2020. 

• Rafael Alberti shared several Bike-to-School days for local schools. 

• Camila Bernal discussed 3 RFPs that United way had recently closed 

submissions for. 

• Danny Padilla discussed meeting w/ Miami Beach to discuss several potential 

initiatives. 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:04 a.m. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

May 12, 2020 from 10:00am – 11:00am at CRB 1080A, Don Soffer Clinical 

Research building, 1120 NW 14th St, Miami, FL 33136.  

 


